
New  Bedford  High  School  to
Host  Scholarship  Information
Night
New Bedford High School’s guidance staff in collaboration with
Educational Talent Search and GEAR UP will host its annual
Scholarship Information Night on Thursday, March 30, 2017, at
6:30 in the Little Theatre at New Bedford High School, 230
Hathaway Boulevard.

All  seniors  and  juniors  who  want  a  jump  start  on  the
scholarship  process,  along  with  their  families  seeking
information  about  finding  scholarships  to  help  pay  for
college.

Spanish and Portuguese language support will be available for
students and families.

“We’re  looking  forward  to  hosting  high  school  juniors,
seniors, and their families to provide more information about
researching and obtaining scholarships to support funding for
their  college  plans  after  graduation,”  said  Headmaster
Bernadette Coelho.
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